
Postage is currently free for orders over £29. Returns are free of 
charge - simply email us for returns instructions (no printer 
required). If needed, order more than one size and return the 
incorrect size. Buying early online allows you time to replace sizes 
and place any special orders in advance of the start of term. 
 

For help and support, please email us at customerservices@uniform-direct.com 

This guide is designed to help parents when purchasing a uniform either 

online or in store ready for the start of the new academic year 

BEFORE 31ST July for online orders and 7th August for in store orders 



Before visiting the store or ordering online, measure your child with a 

tape measure. Accurate measuring will reduce the likelihood of returning 

items due to incorrect sizing. Please follow the guide below. 



Before visiting the store BE PREPARED - make a list of the items you wish to 

purchase and the size and quantity you need.  

make a list & plan your visit 

Queues 

August & September are extremely busy months especially leading up 

to the start of the new school year. Sizes can sell out very fast so do not 

risk being unable to get your uniform in time. PLEASE AVOID shopping 

in the last 2 weeks of the school holidays, queues will be long.  

Queues can be in excess of 3 hours and Stock Availability is 
limited. Special orders placed after 7th August are  
not guaranteed to arrive for the start of the new school term. 
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